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Ms. Mary Beth Gardner
American Nuclear Society
565 N. Kensington Ave,
LaGrange Park, IL 60525

Dear Ms. Gardner:

This letter is a follow up to my telephone conversation on January 16, 1951
with your colleague E1len Burke., As | told her, 1 am unable to sign the
copyright waiver because the U,S. government is not entitled to copyright
government material, Therefore, there is no copyright to convey. However,
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has no objection to publication of my
paper in the proceedings for the 1991 International High-Level Radicactive
Weste Management Conference.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me at (301) 492-0430

Sincerely,

| Mark Stephen Delligatti
| Special Projects Section
| Repository Licensing and Quality
| Assurance Project Directorate
| Division of High-Level Waste Management
| Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards




